
MANAGER’S DESK FOR WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 7, 2020 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

A FEW LETTER MONTH LETTERS ARE STILL COMING IN. AS OF YESTERDAY, THE COUNT 

WAS UP TO 747 LETTERS. THANK YOU FOR GETTING THOSE LAST MINUTE LETTERS INTO 

THE MAIL. TODAY, I’M SHARING SOME LETTERS WITH YOU.  

[MARGARET – NEENAH] Dear Wonderful Staff at WRVM. I just want to thank all of you for all you to 

produce all that makes up the programming of WRVM. We wish you a ‘HAPPY BIRTHDAY’ – we are so 

grateful for your station. I didn’t realize it until recently that we have been married the same number of 

years that your station has been on the air.  Although we were not Christians at that time, we have been 

now for many years and we only listen to your great programing!!  We turn it on when we get up and off 

when we go to bed!!  We have learned so much from all the different teaching programs you have and we 

love the music too!  Actually we like all of it. I am still working full time but my husband – Gail – has not 

totally retired so he listens during the day too. Some of the programs we especially like are Unshackled, the 

stories in the evening and Saturday morning, Ravi Z., the morning program that I listen to as I am getting 

ready for work, Janet Parshall – but we do enjoy it all day long! May the Lord bless all of you and all those 

that donate to help keep WRVM on the air.  We are very glad you are there!!! 

[LAURIE – OCONTO FALLS]  Hi WRVM staff, Just wanted to share that your station was a 

lighthouse during the stay at home order which shut everything down including the school that I 

work at during the school year. It was a very lonely time, but your radio station's programming, 

music, and teaching kept me going. I appreciate your efforts in keeping everyone centered on 

Christ during such a stressful time. The request for favorite Bible verses during that time was very 

helpful too as it was interesting to hear what verses were important to other listeners. The lyrics in 

the song "Overcomer" were very encouraging and I always liked hearing it played over the air 

waves. I really like the children's programs (ex: Adventures in Odyssey, Ranger Bill, The 

Brinkman's, & the Sugar Creek Gang). Ken Davis really does lighten up my morning. I have all of 

my radios tuned in to WRVM and my Dad listens when he is able to catch the signal from his car. 

I really like listening to Money Wise at 8:30pm. I learn something new each week. I hope to attend 

some WRVM concerts in the future. Thank you to all of the WRVM staff members & their families 

for their dedication, hard work, and strong work ethic. Take care, stay healthy, and Happy 

Birthday WRVM. Keep up the great work. Sincerely, (Listener since August of 1988) 

WE ALWAYS ENJOY HEARING FROM YOU WHETHER IT’S A LETTER MONTH OR NOT. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR VISIT US ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


